
 
 

 

Good Morning,                                                                                                                                                 4/1/20 

 

We held out hope in the COVID-19 situation that we would be able to continue with Session 2 in April 

but with the new recommendation of extending social guidelines to April 30, 2020, the Board of 

Directors and staff at STARS believe it best to adhere to those recommendations. We are sad to make 

this decision but feel the safety of our riders, families, volunteers, staff and visitors is priority in this 

situation. Therefore, we will be cancelling Session 2. We will start planning for Session 3 that will begin 

the week of May 25 through June 29. 

With the structure of our staff and the little interactions we have on a day-to-day basis, we continue to 

be at the Riding Center on a daily basis.  The riding center will remain closed to the public during this 

time.  We will send on any updates as soon as possible.  Please email, text or call if you have any 

questions! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brooke McBride 

Executive Director 

 

 

 


